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SB 1583.  NO!  

• We are Not asking to "ban books" 

• We want age-appropriate materials to be moderated by parents & local school 

boards. We want to keep indoctrination out. 

• SB 1583 discriminates against parents rights & the rights of School Boards to have 

a say on curriculum & books. 

• SB 1583 actually blocks parental rights to screen & monitor what their children are 

required & exposed to.  

•SB 1583 prohibits & silences parents from protecting their kids against certain 

content that is not age appropriate including vulgar explicit words & pictures. These 

books are not even allowed to be read at School Board Meetings or in public settings. 

• If the FCC, YouTube & social media refuse to allow content that’s in Oregon’s 

public school curriculum, then it should NOT be in our school books or in public 

schools libraries. 

 


